
Vohs  hits  the  mark  at
national shooting competition

Louisburg High School sophomore Konnor Vohs had a successful
performance at the Junior World Skeet Nationals earlier this
month in San Antonio as he finished in the top five in two
individual events and took fifth in the overall competition. 

 

When Konnor Vohs stood side by side with some of the best
young marksmen in the nation, one would think he might be a
little nervous.

Vohs, a sophomore at Louisburg High School, made the journey
to the Junior World Skeet Nationals in San Antonio on August 3
and was a little curious on how he stacked up against his
competition.

He did more than hold his own.

Vohs finished in fourth place in his age division in the 28
gauge event and also finished fifth in 410 shotgun. After it
was all complete, Vohs also found out he took fifth overall in
his class on the combined scores for all the events he shot
that  weekend.  More  than  150  took  part  in  the  national
competition  that  range  from  ages  10  through  college.

“I was hoping to improve my average scores, and of course try
to place too, but I wasn’t sure how I was going to do because
of all the talent that was there,” Vohs said. “I was very
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pleased with the results. There was a lot of great competition
and I also improved all of my averages in all of the events.

“I wasn’t nervous, as I have been practicing and shooting
almost year-round and I have done competitions all summer and
some registered shoots. When it is time for competition, you
have  to  embrace  the  process  and  shoot  like  you  do  in
practice.”

At junior nationals, Vohs competed in the Champs of Champs,
which consists of shots from a 28 gauge, 20 gauge, 12 gauge
and then 410, and scored a 95 out of 100.

In separate individual events, Vohs scored a 94/100 in 28
gauge, 92/100 in 12 gauge, 91/100 in 20 gauge and 89/100 in
410. He also took part in a doubles event, which is shooting
targets at each station when it comes out of the houses at the
same time and you have to hit both targets.

Konnor Vohs aims at a skeet during the Junior World Skeet
National competition earlier this month in San Antonio.
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“Of course you want to shoot a perfect score of 100, but to
score in the mid to high 90s is my goal,” Vohs said. “I was
very  happy  and  thankful  for  what  I  achieved,  and  the
opportunity to shoot in the Junior World Skeet Nationals.”

Vohs spends many evenings or weekends honing his craft and is
currently a member of the Kansas City Crushers competition
team, in which he travels to events around Kansas. He recently
went to an event in Sparta, Illinois, where he came home with
trophies and medals.

His family has been a big reason for his involvement in the
sport. He started shooting at age 7, where he would hunt deer
and  turkeys  with  his  grandfather.  Three  years  ago,  Vohs
started competitive shooting when aunt and uncle, Deb and Ken
Selzer, who asked him to be on their team for the Shoot for
the Cure for Cystic Fibrosis – an event the Selzer’s have co-
chaired for several years.

He recently competed in the Shoot for the Cure event at the
Power Creek Shooting Club in Lenexa on Aug. 11 and achieved a
personal best in sporting clays as he shot 98 out of 100 clays
and will compete in another registered shoot next month in
Lincoln, Neb.

“The best thing about this sport is that anyone can do it,”
Vohs  said.  “It  doesn’t  matter  on  your  gender  or  athletic
ability, all you have to have is gun safety knowledge. This
sport is constantly growing and participation in kids has
increased 35 percent in the last year.

“I just want to thank my parents, grandparents and coaches for
giving me this amazing opportunity and believing in me,” Vohs
said. “I just want to thank my Papa Joe for all the time he
takes to help me become a better shooter. I am so blessed to
have such supportive people in my life and always cheering me
on.”

And if Vohs has anything to say about, there will be plenty to



cheer about it in the future as well.


